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Top DEP Stories 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: State panel rejects challenge to air-quality permit issued to $60M Perdue 
soybean plant 
http://lancasteronline.com/insider/state-panel-rejects-challenge-to-air-quality-permit-issued-
to/article_72b4bf2a-05ff-11e8-b295-7b765a8d600f.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Environmentalists want more action from Tom Wolf. More talk would be nice, too 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/01/30/environmentalists-want-more-action-from-tom-
wolf-more-talk-would-be-nice-too/?_ga=2.16033012.31897058.1517233365-1758981886.1515592228 
 
Centre Daily Times:  DEP proposals offer opportunity 
http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/article197521459.html  
 
The Allegheny Front: Activist Groups Want More Time to Review Shell Pipeline Permits 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/activist-groups-want-more-time-to-review-shell-pipeline-permits/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Tribune-Review: Pennsylvania pushes program to help landowners plug abandoned oil, gas wells 
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/13242637-74/pennsylvania-pushes-program-to-help-
landowners-plug-abandoned-oil-gas-wells 
 
Pocono Record: Sun Valley’s failing water system to receive makeover 
http://www.poconorecord.com/news/20180129/sun-valleys-failing-water-system-to-receive-makeover 
 
Towanda Daily Review:  Water problems continue for Wysox mobile home park residents 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/water-problems-continue-for-wysox-mobile-home-park-
residents/article_bb9b55bb-8bc9-5889-a5d2-296833d8a744.html  
 
Sayre Morning Times:  Windham Township supervisor airs frustrations at commissioners meeting 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_8f2ccf49-f8c3-5869-b3f8-625469bc8826.html  
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland transit authority to grow its fleet of natural gas buses 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13238380-74/westmoreland-transit-authority-to-grow-its-fleet-
of-natural-gas-buses  
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville physician's book examines in-home toxins 
http://triblive.com/local/murrysville/13224806-74/murrysville-physicians-book-examines-in-home-
toxins 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times OPINION: Viewpoint: Air quality issues more complex than how they are 
presented 
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https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/01/30/viewpoint-air-quality-issuesmore-complex-
than-how.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Germany’s automakers are facing heat over reported exhaust tests on monkeys and 
humans 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2018/01/29/Germany-s-automakers-are-
facing-heat-over-reported-exhaust-tests-on-monkeys-and-humans/stories/201801290202  
 
WNEP: Residents Pack First Meeting with Health Officials After Landfill Air Quality Report Release 
http://wnep.com/2018/01/29/residents-pack-first-meeting-with-health-officials-after-landfill-air-
quality-report-release/ 
 
Morning Call: PPL goal: Cut carbon dioxide emissions 70 percent by 2050 
http://www.mcall.com/business/mc-biz-ppl-carbon-dioxide-emissions-20180130-story.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Lancaster Newspaper: Climate change science fairly simple 
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/climate-change-science-fairly-
simple/article_e4998618-049f-11e8-b09a-ef750cb9e22b.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: God, not humans, controls climate 
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/god-not-humans-controls-
climate/article_c34515b0-0506-11e8-8f17-eb53d103f608.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Trib editorial: More cause for climate skepticism 
http://triblive.com/opinion/editorials/13201352-74/trib-editorial-more-cause-for-climate-skepticism  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Reading Eagle: Get Growing: Trees play an important role in the environment, give them some love 
http://www.readingeagle.com/berks-country/article/get-growing-trees-play-an-important-role-in-the-
environment-give-them-some-love 
 
Chester County Press: Despite progress, restoring lake still faces upstream battle 
http://www.chestercounty.com/2018/01/30/165876/despite-progress-restoring-lake-still-faces-
upstream-battle 
 
Gant Daily:  Annual tree sale underway to benefit conservation education programs in Clearfield Co. 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/01/30/annual-tree-sale-under-way-to-benefit-conservation-education-
programs-in-clearfield-co/  
 
Clearfield Progress-News:  Clearfield County Conservation District’s annual tree sale underway 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/clearfield-county-conservation-district-s-annual-tree-sale-
underway/article_c8656e8a-7889-548f-b531-fc6a876f79e3.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Conservancy official joins Westmoreland Land Trust 
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http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13240054-74/conservancy-official-joins-westmoreland-land-
trust  
 
Tribune-Review: Eastern cougar officially removed from protected species list 
http://triblive.com/usworld/world/13241427-74/eastern-cougar-officially-removed-from-protected-
species-list 
 
Post-gazette: On track: Wheelchairs with tank treads allow people to fish and hunt 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2018/01/30/Wheelchairs-Trac-Fabrication-Slippery-Rock-
Kennedy-Ridenbaugh/stories/201801290078 
 
Energy 
 
Sayre Morning Times:  NY invests in wind energy 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_9e69f424-467d-585d-ab7e-a10bb5efa096.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Columbia Gas customers advised on energy efficiency 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13238416-74/columbia-gas-customers-advised-on-energy-efficiency  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Tribune-Review: Armstrong County considers 'land bank' to get deadbeat properties back on tax rolls 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13238158-74/armstrong-county-considers-land-bank-to-
get-deadbeat-properties-back-on-tax 
 
Reading Eagle: Pottstown to keep Pollock Park closed while officials explore funding for cleanup 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/pottstown-to-keep-pollock-park-closed-while-officials-
explore-funding-for-cleanup  
 
Mining 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Antrim Twp. discusses shale pit plan 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20180130/antrim-twp-discusses-shale-pit-plan 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Observer-Reporter: Shell ethane pipeline application under review by DEP 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/shell-ethane-pipeline-application-under-review-by-
dep/article_fe78fd4c-0536-11e8-95f5-13d3f1099898.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: Environmental groups seek more time to review Shell Falcon pipeline impact 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/01/31/Pipeline-protest-in-
Pittsburgh/stories/201801300165 
 
Observer-Reporter: LETTER Mariner East has been great for SW Pa 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-mariner-east-has-been-great-for-sw-
pa/article_8f267b50-0134-11e8-b853-4f6f6076282c.html  
 

http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13240054-74/conservancy-official-joins-westmoreland-land-trust
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13240054-74/conservancy-official-joins-westmoreland-land-trust
http://triblive.com/usworld/world/13241427-74/eastern-cougar-officially-removed-from-protected-species-list
http://triblive.com/usworld/world/13241427-74/eastern-cougar-officially-removed-from-protected-species-list
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2018/01/30/Wheelchairs-Trac-Fabrication-Slippery-Rock-Kennedy-Ridenbaugh/stories/201801290078
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2018/01/30/Wheelchairs-Trac-Fabrication-Slippery-Rock-Kennedy-Ridenbaugh/stories/201801290078
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_9e69f424-467d-585d-ab7e-a10bb5efa096.html
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13238416-74/columbia-gas-customers-advised-on-energy-efficiency
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13238158-74/armstrong-county-considers-land-bank-to-get-deadbeat-properties-back-on-tax
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13238158-74/armstrong-county-considers-land-bank-to-get-deadbeat-properties-back-on-tax
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/pottstown-to-keep-pollock-park-closed-while-officials-explore-funding-for-cleanup
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/pottstown-to-keep-pollock-park-closed-while-officials-explore-funding-for-cleanup
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20180130/antrim-twp-discusses-shale-pit-plan
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/shell-ethane-pipeline-application-under-review-by-dep/article_fe78fd4c-0536-11e8-95f5-13d3f1099898.html
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/shell-ethane-pipeline-application-under-review-by-dep/article_fe78fd4c-0536-11e8-95f5-13d3f1099898.html
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/01/31/Pipeline-protest-in-Pittsburgh/stories/201801300165
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/01/31/Pipeline-protest-in-Pittsburgh/stories/201801300165
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-mariner-east-has-been-great-for-sw-pa/article_8f267b50-0134-11e8-b853-4f6f6076282c.html
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-mariner-east-has-been-great-for-sw-pa/article_8f267b50-0134-11e8-b853-4f6f6076282c.html


Post-Gazette: State senators push for more gas leasing in Pennsylvania forests 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2018/01/30/Pennsylvania-senators-
urge-more-Marcellus-Shale-gas-leasing-in-state-forests/stories/201801300103 
 
Observer-Reporter: COMMENTARY Local energy reserves grow Pennsylvania's economy 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/op-eds/commentary-local-energy-reserves-grow-pennsylvania-
s-economy/article_d6ce607e-02b2-11e8-9ffd-774b54c36aea.html 
 
Pennlive Opinion: Delaware River Basin Commission should embrace fracking, not ban it | Opinion 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2018/01/delaware_river_basin_commissio.html  
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Corry Journal: Residents reminded to test homes for radon 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_f44f915a-05db-11e8-8bfe-af2d2d71d166.html   
 
Waste 
  
Centre Daily Times:  Banning the bans:  State and local officials clash over plastic bags 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/national-politics/article197334414.html  
 
Gant Daily:  Just let us repair our stuff 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/01/29/just-let-us-repair-our-stuff/  
 
Tribune-Review: Quotables: The right fit for Westmoreland Cleanways? 
http://triblive.com/opinion/featuredcommentary/13224017-74/quotables-the-right-fit-for-
westmoreland-cleanways 
 
Erie News Now: DEP Will Not Pursue Charges Against Mattress Dump Site 
http://www.erietvnews.com/story/37385230/dep-will-not-pursue-charges-against-mattress-dump-site  
 
Water 
 
Standard Speaker: Hazle Twp. set for Green Ridge sewer connections 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/hazle-twp-set-for-green-ridge-sewer-connections-1.2295974 
 
News Eagle: Township asks to bring in sewer line 
http://www.neagle.com/news/20180129/township-asks-to-bring-in-sewer-line 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Farm Bill is critical to Pennsylvania’s trout fisheries (LTE) 
http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/article197520774.html  
 
Centre Daily Times:  NVEC opposes Nestle water extraction in Centre Region (LTE) 
http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/article197315539.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Loyalsock Creek worthy of River of Year moniker 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/01/loyalsock-creek-worthy-of-river-of-year-
moniker/  
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Sayre Morning Times:  Sayre Borough awarded 2016 CDBG allocation toward East side sewer project 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_63e73ad4-15b1-5667-aa4e-73328b9fdd6d.html  
 
Beaver County Times: Shell pipeline path threatens Ambridge Reservoir 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180130/shell-pipeline-path-threatens-ambridge-reservoir 
 
Post-Gazette: PWSA will pay for public, private water line replacement 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/2018/01/26/Lead-pipe-replacement-policy/stories/201801260178 
 
Tribune-Review: PennVEST wants Lower Burrell residents to know about Homeowner Septic Loan 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13239926-74/pennvest-wants-lower-burrell-residents-to-
know-about-homeowner-septic-loan 
 
Beaver County Times: Study highlights concerns over planned route of Shell pipeline 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180129/study-highlights-concerns-over-planned-route-of-shell-
pipeline 
 
WESA: ALCOSAN More Than Doubling Wastewater Treatment Plant To Diminish Sewage Overlows 
http://wesa.fm/post/alcosan-more-doubling-wastewater-treatment-plant-diminish-sewage-
overlows#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review: Sinkhole closes part of Morningside Avenue in Pittsburgh 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13245930-74/sinkhole-closes-part-of-morningside-avenue-in-
pittsburgh 
 
Tribune-Review: Waterline break closes part of Jeannette's South Third Street 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13245971-74/waterline-break-closes-part-of-jeannettes-south-
third-street 
 
Observer-Reporter: Houston searches for solutions to flooding 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/houston-searches-for-solutions-to-
flooding/article_b6bb3994-05df-11e8-ade0-d79439db38d0.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Marianna Borough chains off ramp to Ten Mile Creek below its dam 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/marianna-borough-chains-off-ramp-to-ten-mile-creek-
below/article_4a94b0f6-05e9-11e8-afe4-1f061098ea62.html 
 
Herald Mail Media: Antrim Township officials weigh options to upgrade sewage plant 
https://www.heraldmailmedia.com/news/tri_state/pennsylvania/antrim-township-officials-weigh-
options-to-upgrade-sewage-plant/article_2eb7c2e8-ee0c-5b22-8f4e-e9efb2753688.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Opinion: Too many regulations burden the economy 
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/too-many-regulations-burden-the-
economy/article_38612418-05ea-11e8-acc0-7b5812f432e8.html  
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https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/marianna-borough-chains-off-ramp-to-ten-mile-creek-below/article_4a94b0f6-05e9-11e8-afe4-1f061098ea62.html
https://www.heraldmailmedia.com/news/tri_state/pennsylvania/antrim-township-officials-weigh-options-to-upgrade-sewage-plant/article_2eb7c2e8-ee0c-5b22-8f4e-e9efb2753688.html
https://www.heraldmailmedia.com/news/tri_state/pennsylvania/antrim-township-officials-weigh-options-to-upgrade-sewage-plant/article_2eb7c2e8-ee0c-5b22-8f4e-e9efb2753688.html
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/too-many-regulations-burden-the-economy/article_38612418-05ea-11e8-acc0-7b5812f432e8.html
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/too-many-regulations-burden-the-economy/article_38612418-05ea-11e8-acc0-7b5812f432e8.html


Lancaster Newspapers: PennDOT monitoring use of road salt, funding research amid environmental 
concerns 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/penndot-monitoring-use-of-road-salt-funding-research-amid-
environmental/article_953c4b2c-0563-11e8-8a9e-e79be27ced8f.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Chronic Wasting Disease Found in More Deer 
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main_edition/chronic-wasting-disease-found-in-more-
deer/article_cc5467a9-7dc9-5e96-9757-2ede960255e5.html 
 
Reading Eagle: 2017 Census of Agriculture gets underway 
http://www.readingeagle.com/berks-country/article/the-2017-census-of-agriculture-gets-underway-
collecting-information-from-more-than-3-million-farmers 
 
Herald-Standard: Pilot survives crash landing in Ohiopyle field 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/pilot-survives-crash-landing-in-ohiopyle-
field/article_0d1937b6-6b7a-51df-8025-edfbbe8db116.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Pilot suffers minor injuries as small plane crashes near Ohiopyle 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13239680-74/pilot-suffers-minor-injuries-as-small-plane-crashes-
near-ohiopyle 
 
Tribune-Review: No leak, but one injury in fuel truck crash on Route 711 in Fairfield Township 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13238208-74/no-leak-but-one-injury-in-fuel-truck-crash-on-
route-711  
 
Tribune-Review: Winter weather advisory extended; prepare for a snowy 2 weeks 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13241115-74/winter-weather-advisory-extended-prepare-for-a-
snowy-2-weeks  
 

http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/penndot-monitoring-use-of-road-salt-funding-research-amid-environmental/article_953c4b2c-0563-11e8-8a9e-e79be27ced8f.html
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/penndot-monitoring-use-of-road-salt-funding-research-amid-environmental/article_953c4b2c-0563-11e8-8a9e-e79be27ced8f.html
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main_edition/chronic-wasting-disease-found-in-more-deer/article_cc5467a9-7dc9-5e96-9757-2ede960255e5.html
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main_edition/chronic-wasting-disease-found-in-more-deer/article_cc5467a9-7dc9-5e96-9757-2ede960255e5.html
http://www.readingeagle.com/berks-country/article/the-2017-census-of-agriculture-gets-underway-collecting-information-from-more-than-3-million-farmers
http://www.readingeagle.com/berks-country/article/the-2017-census-of-agriculture-gets-underway-collecting-information-from-more-than-3-million-farmers
https://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/pilot-survives-crash-landing-in-ohiopyle-field/article_0d1937b6-6b7a-51df-8025-edfbbe8db116.html
https://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/pilot-survives-crash-landing-in-ohiopyle-field/article_0d1937b6-6b7a-51df-8025-edfbbe8db116.html
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13239680-74/pilot-suffers-minor-injuries-as-small-plane-crashes-near-ohiopyle
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13239680-74/pilot-suffers-minor-injuries-as-small-plane-crashes-near-ohiopyle
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13238208-74/no-leak-but-one-injury-in-fuel-truck-crash-on-route-711
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13238208-74/no-leak-but-one-injury-in-fuel-truck-crash-on-route-711
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13241115-74/winter-weather-advisory-extended-prepare-for-a-snowy-2-weeks
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13241115-74/winter-weather-advisory-extended-prepare-for-a-snowy-2-weeks

